Debra Thomeson

From: Barry Bracken <bbracken_99@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 1, 2020 10:39 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Lake access road

Having read Resolution #2020-21, we agree with its content and would like to go on record in support of the Resolution.

We don'’t believe this project has had adequate planning, and we feel that it is an unnecessary expenditure of funds, particularly during a very
difficult budget period for the State. We believe that a public hearing is absolutely essential before any further planning is done. Spending
$40,000,000 is ridiculous for a “Road to Nowhere" that shows very limited, if any, benefit to the general public.

Thank you.
Barry E Bracken

Kathleen M Bracken
705 Sandy Beach Road

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad




